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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Events this week 

On Tuesday 4K and 4/5L went to the Royal Festival Hall for a wonderful KS2 Bright Sparks concert by the London 

philharmonic orchestra. Today we took all our Key Stage one and two pupils to our parish church for a beautiful 

Mass in honour of Mary. It was a really lovely service led by our Year 2 pupils. Our Year 4 and 5 pupils took great care 

of Year one pupils. 

Our building work is progressing well. 

 

Uniform 

I wanted to clarify a number of points about uniform and school rules as a number of children are being creative in 

this area. 

Children must wear school shoes rather than trainers to school. Trainers can be worn at playtime at the junior site. 

Boots are not allowed this term. 

Watches and small stud earrings can be worn, but bracelets and other jewellery are not allowed.  

Hoodies are not allowed as part of school uniform or instead of coats. 

Children can wear tights, knee high or ankle socks. Trainer socks and leggings are not allowed. 

Long hair must be tied back. 

Please see the link to our school uniform: http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk/parents/uniform/ 

 

Finger fidgets and other toys must not be brought to school.  

 

Hi Vis 

We recently received our 200 new Hi Vis jackets which display our new Primary School Logo. These are worn by all 

our children on educational visits. We are very grateful to Lucky-Clean window cleaning services and also one of our 

Year 3 parents for their very generous sponsorship. 

 

 

 

Notes for your diary 
 
Thursday June 8th – School closed for General Election ( both sites) 
Friday 16th June – School disco at Junior site 

Year 2 & Junior Site: 
Newstead Road, 
Lee,  
London 
SE12 0SJ 
   
Tel:  0208 857 8792 

Early Years Site: 
103 Effingham Road, 
Lee,  
London 
SE12 8NS 
   
Tel:  0208 852 0187 
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Holiday Dates 

Just to remind you that the term dates for 2017/8 are on our web site: 

http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk/parents/term-dates/ 

 

Lewisham Junior Orchestra  

Please follow this link to access more information and application form: http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2016/03/Junior-Orchestra-SUMMER-2017-leaflet-and-application.pdf 

 

For Mental Health Awareness Week 8th-14th May 

On Sat 13th May @7.30pm in Our Lady Lourdes Church Hall -Ali Ryan (Ambassador for MQ: Transforming mental 

health through research) invites you and your family to a mental health awareness and wellbeing fundraiser (talk, 

cakes, cocktails, drinks, raffle, darts & racing car match, & fun!) 

 

First Communion Programme 2016/17 , Our Lady of Lourdes , Lee 

The next meeting will be at 10:00am on Saturday 13th May for both children and parents. The children will be making 

their 1st Reconciliations so would both children and parents meet in the church (not the hall) by about 9:50am so 

that it can start promptly at 10:00. 

Manor House Library  

Manor House Library has now opened. 

The Library Opening Hours are: 

Mon, Tues, Thurs, Fri 9am-6pm 

Wed 9am- 7pm 

Sat 9am-5pm 

Sun 10am-4pm 

The library will retain access to books from Lewisham’s library service and London Libraries Consortium. 

V22, the new custodian, needs volunteers to help run the library service.  

Anyone with children's rhyme time type or IT skills particularly welcome but generally no skills or experience 

required, just a willingness to help out and reliability. 

Enquire at the library or email contact@mhlibrary.co.uk 

 

Attendance & Punctuality for this week 

 

Please ensure your child is in school by 8.45 at the junior site and 9.15 at the infant site.   

Total late 41 throughout the school. Congratulations to 1R with no late children. Well done to 1A, 4K and 4/5L with 

100% attendance. 

 

Class Attendance Lates Class Attendance Lates Class  Attendance Lates 

Reception C 99% 2 Year 2T 99% 2 Year 4K 100% 4 

Reception B 98% 4 Year 2F 97% 2 Year4/5 L 100% 3 

Year 1 A 100% 8 Year 3U 99% 1 Year 5T 99% 4 

Year 1 R 99% 0 Year 3A 99% 7 Year 6M 99% 1 

 Year 6F 96% 3 

 

Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the sunshine. 

 

Margaret Hanrahan 
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